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Oregon has had mail in voting for a long time and it works for us. We have all the 

infrastructure in place and everybody is trained. This is not something new someone 

put in place to try to get illegal people to vote. It is the way we do it in Oregon. Switch 

to in person voting is very expensive! Requires long lines and people missing work. It 

requires finding ways to organize rides for people that can't get their otherwise. I 

moved here from a state that had only in person voting and it was nowhere near as 

good as Oregon's mail in ballots. please don't change Oregon into being like the rest 

of the country. States rights! And we the state of Oregon choose to leave things the 

way it is. 


